Dawn Paton

From:

Rona Charles

Sent:

29 June 2017 11:34

To:

Sara Robin; Jill Bastow

Cc: Subject: Planning RE: NYM/2017/0396/CVC Troutsdale Mill Farm, Troutsdale

Thanks, Sara.

Jill, it would be appropriate for us to see an update from MAB Ecology to confirm that the contents of sections 9.1 and 9.2 of the bat report are being implemented, plus any outcome so far.

Thanks, Rona

Rona Charles Ecological Adviser

Conservation Department North York Moors National Park Authority The Old Vicarage, Bondgate Helmsley, York YO62 5BP



Please note: My normal working days are Tuesday to Thursday

From: Sara Robin

Sent: 26 June 2017 15:48

To: Jill Bastow Cc: Rona Charles

Subject: NYM/2017/0396/CVC Troutsdale Mill Farm, Troutsdale

Dear Jill

A very brief response to this one as I may not have needed to be consulted.

Best wishes

Sara

Sara Robin

Conservation Officer (Planning)

Yorkshire Wildlife Trust

Website: www.ywt.org.uk

